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STATEMENT FROM DOI COMMISSIONER MARK G. PETERS 

 
Earlier today I was informed that the Mayor has fired me as DOI Commissioner. Per the City Charter, 
I have until next Wednesday to respond and I will do so in writing. For now, let me say that serving as 
DOI Commissioner has been the greatest professional honor of my life. DOI’s work over the past five 
years has exposed corruption and misconduct and forced serious systematic reforms in multiple 
agencies. 
 
The staff at DOI are among the most talented in law enforcement and it has been an honor to work 
with them. I expect that despite my departure they will continue the multiple investigations regarding 
misconduct now pending in the agency without fear or favor. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DOI is one of the oldest law-enforcement agencies in the country and New York City’s corruption watchdog. Investigations may involve any 

agency, officer, elected official or employee of the City, as well as those who do business with or receive benefits from the City. DOI’s 
strategy attacks corruption comprehensively through systemic investigations that lead to high-impact arrests, preventive internal controls and 

operational reforms that improve the way the City runs.  
 

DOI’s press releases can also be found at twitter.com/NYC_DOI 
Bribery and Corruption are a Trap. Don’t Get Caught Up. Report It at 212-3-NYC-DOI. 

 


